
Bulletin No. 1019 

Friday 9th September 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
  
Firstly, welcome back to school for the Autumn Term, I hope you have all managed to have some 
rest over the Summer Holidays. School is once again as it should be, a place where the sound of 
children learning, playing and laughing fills the air. 
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be remembering Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, who sadly passed 
away yesterday. We will be talking to staff and pupils about how they think we should do this and 
will keep you informed of how we intend to mark this event.  We will also be thinking about how 
we will mark the coronation of King Charles III.  I have been impressed with all our pupils today, 
they have been respectful and asked many thought provoking questions about what the impact the 
death of The Queen will have on their and other peoples lives.  At 11.00am our pupils held a 
minutes silence of reflection before our Heads of School visited Bingley Parish Church to hear the 
muffled bells after signing the Book of Condolences on behalf of the school community. I was very 
impressed with their respectful attitude during the visit.   
 
Reverend Weaver would like to pass on his invitation to a special commemoration service marking 
the death of her late majesty Queen Elizabeth II at 4pm on Sunday 11 September at All Saints, 
Bingley Parish Church. 
 
Thank you to all of you who were able to attend our Parents’ Evening on Wednesday night, 
hopefully you feel you were able to have any questions answered by your class teachers and have 
all the information you need for the upcoming year.  Don’t worry if you were not able to attend, 
please contact your class teachers on Class Dojo if you have anything you are worried about. 
 
Today we are saying thank you and goodbye to Mrs Natalie Kelly, who has been working in our 
kitchen for over eight years. Mrs Kelly will be missed but we wish her all the very best in her exciting 
new adventures. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II  
1926-2022 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery  

UVI Heads of School  

2022-2023 

Head Boy 
Mikhail 

Head Girl 
Beau 

Deputy Head Boy 

Yahya 
Deputy Head Girl 

Zaynab 

Heads of School 
Council 

A’isha & Hakeem 

Head 
Librarian 

Iris 

Heads of School visit to 
Bingley Parish Church  

09.09.2022 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 12th – Friday 16th September 2022 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pasta, 
Vegetable 

Sauce  
&  

Cheese 

Meatballs in 
Sauce  

& 
 Couscous 

Chicken Korma  
&  

Rice 

Chilli Wraps  
&  

Salad 

Fish, Chips  
&  

Peas 

Fresh Fruit 
Salad 

Steamed 
Sponge & 
Custard  

Angel Delight Iced Sponge Jelly & Fruit 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Good Luck to all our UVI Leavers as they 

embark on a new adventure in new schools 

If you have not yet connected to Class 

Dojo, or are having difficulty doing this – 

please contact the office or speak to your 

teacher.     

 

Class Dojo is an essential source of 

information and communication for all our 

families. 





*** Bee Netball comes to Shipley Netball Club *** 
  
This autumn Shipley Netball Club are launching Bee Netball, England Netball’s fun and 
nurturing programme for 5 – 9 year old’s.  
 
Bee Netball is friendly, high energy and especially designed for children introducing them to 
the skills of passing, throwing, catching and shooting.  
 
Most importantly, Bee Netball will support every child’s personal development on and 
beyond the court, with a real focus on improving a child’s belief in their ability. Bee Netball is 
played to a unique set of ‘Beeliefs’; Bee Proud, Bee Strong, Bee Yourself, Bee Together, Bee 
Fair, Bee Friendly.  
 
We have a specially trained Bee Netball Leader who will run our sessions. All our Bee 
Leaders and coaches are DBS checked and have Safeguarding training as well. Before the 
programme starts each child will receive a welcome pack delivered to their home, including 
a personalised t-shirt, an official Bee Ball and Bee Book. 
 
Here at Shipley Netball club, autumn term kicks off on Wednesday 28th September at Trinity 
All Saints, C of E Primary School, Bingley from 4-5pm for Years 1 & 2 (Buzzers) and 5-6pm 
for Years 3 & 4 (Fliers). 
 
More information about Bee Netball can be found  by visiting 
https://www.englandnetball.co.uk/bee-netball-trailblazer-clubs/ 
 




